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Channel 900 & 901  

Armstrong Cable was on campus today to make the changes needed so our in-house TV channels 

can be viewed by all residents. Channels 900 and 901 are now 950 and 951.  

 

Medical Office Reminders 

To protect the privacy of others, we ask that you refrain from walking around the Medical Office 

suite. Please check-in and sit in the waiting room for your appointment. 
 

Also, pets are not permitted inside the Community Nurse Office and/or Medical Office suite. 

Please leave your pet at home if you have an appointment with a doctor, nurse, podiatrist, or 

audiologist.   

 

Archive Committee Request 

The Archives Committee is looking for old neighborhood watch signs. These signs were used by 

residents to “check in” before we implemented the aerial alert system. If you have one of these 

signs, please contact Peg Rychcik at ext. 8297. 

 

Emergency Preparedness – IL Residents  

Are you prepared for inclement weather? Please review the Independent Living Readiness    

Guide – Inclement Weather, located in the appendix of your Resident Handbook. Need an extra 

copy of the guide to keep on your refrigerator for quick reference? Stop by the Reception Desk to 

pick up a copy. 

 

Annual SORA Meeting 

The Sherwood Oaks Residents Association (SORA) holds a meeting each June to elect officers 

and Board of Director members for the following (fiscal) year that begins on July 1. Also at this 

meeting, a few staff members speak about their experiences in receiving employee scholarship. 

This year’s meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 14 at 7:15 p.m. in Auditorium and Card Room.  

 

SORA needs a quorum of 60 residents for the elections to be valid and your attendance is needed 

to meet this requirement. 

 

 


